
ELOY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT #11 

Vacancy Announcement 

 

The Eloy Elementary School District #11, Governing Board has a vacancy due to the resignation of 
governing Board member, Mary Tarango. 

Any eligible resident within the Eloy Elementary School District #11 who is interested in being appointed 
will be able to apply with the Pinal County School Superintendents’ office or on line at Elections Page 

Applications must be notarized and received in this office no later than 5:00 p.m. on April 30, 2021.  If 
mailed, ensure that there is a postmark on the envelope no later than April 30, 2021. 

Mark Krumrey 

Pinal County School Superintendent’s Office 

P.O. Box 769 

Florence, AZ 85132 

Email: mkrumrey@pinalcso.org 

(520) 866-6565 

https://www.pinalcso.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/Superintendent%27s%20Office%7CElections
mailto:mkrumrey@pinalcso.org

